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Ysgol Gynradd Gatholig St Anthony 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School 
samail@hwbcymru.net 

  Newyddlen Tymor y Hydref – 21 Rhagfyr 2023 

Autumn Term Newsletter – December 21st 2023 

Website: - www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk 

 

ATTEND AND ACHIEVE! – Whole school attendance for this week is: 88.1% 

Please remember to phone school when your child is off to let us know or it will 

be recorded as an unauthorised absence. Our school target is 96% 

  

We all came together for assembly this morning sang Christmas songs 

and lit the third candle on the wreath. Three candles have now been lit, 

2 purple which symbolize hope and faith and the pink candle which 

symbolises joy. 

 

NADOLIG LLAWEN/HAPPY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR/ 

BLWYDDYN NEWYDD DDA to pupils, parents, Grandparents and 

everyone associated with St. Anthony’s.  

Thank you to all family members who came to our Christmas stall 

in school yesterday and also for supporting us with donations and 

buying tickets etc. over the last few weeks.  

I would also like to thank all the staff for all their hard work in 

preparing the children for the Christmas shows. They all did a 

fantastic job.  A big thank you on behalf of staff for all the 

presents we received this week. 

We return to school on January 8th – below is a reminder of our 

spring term dates.  

School opens  Monday 8th January  

   

School closes Thursday 8th February  

Training day Friday 9th February Spring Half term 

School opens  Monday 19th February  

Term End Friday 22nd March Easter Holiday 

 

MASS TIMES FOR ST ANTHONY’S CHURCH OVER CHRISTMAS. 

Christmas Eve 7.00pm 

Christmas Day 11.00am 

 

mailto:samail@hwbcymru.net
http://www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk/


Page 2 of 2 
 

PC LEE – was in school on Tuesday morning. He spent time with years 5 and 6 pupils 

talking about social media and internet safety/staying safe online. He was quite 

surprised with how many children are using apps/social media sites that are ideally for 

children aged 12 and above. Many of the social media platforms are not suitable for 

primary age pupils. 

With this in mind many children may be getting new phones or tablets etc for 

Christmas we gently remind parents to take time to check in with your children. Guides 

for parents about talking to children and setting parental controls can be found via the 

following link; 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/#guides 

 

PLAY WORKER VACANCY – We have a vacancy 

in our after-school club, please see details 

below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.flintshire.gov.uk/en/Resident/Council-Tax-and-Benefits-and-Grants/Free-School-

Meals-and-School-Essentials-Grants.aspx 

  

 

 

 

Week 2 Menu  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sticky BBQ 

Baked Sausage or 

Sticky BBQ 

Baked vegan 

Sausage both 

served with 

creamed mash 

and beans. 

Tuscan Chicken and 

Pasta with sweetcorn 

and garlic bread. 

Or 

 Cream of tomato 

soup and roll. 

 

Roast turkey 

dinner 

Or 

veggie roast 

dinner. 

Baked fish fillet 

with mash and beans 

or 

Chilli Non-Carni with 

rice and peas. 

Chicken nuggets 

with chips and veg 

sticks or 

Vegetable tortilla 

stack with chips 

and veg sticks. 

Pasta pots Sandwiches Pasta pots Pasta pots Jacket potato 

Yoghurt and 

fresh fruit. 

Marble sponge and 

custard + Fresh fruit. 

Yoghurt and 

fresh fruit.  

Yoghurt and fresh 

fruit. 

Shortbread 

biscuit and fresh 

fruit. 

Salad bar and dessert bar available daily with choices of fruits and yoghurt. 

Fresh baked bread available daily. 
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